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OVERVIEW:  Section 2.11 of S.L. 2022-6 (HB 243) clarifies that the tuition rate for the NC Promise 

Tuition Plan does not apply to tuition charged for digital learning credit hours provided with the 

support of a nonprofit corporation established by The University of North Carolina System Office, such 

as Project Kitty Hawk.  

This section became effective March 17, 2022. 


